
Starting the day with a healthy breakfast can dramatically change the lives of kids living 
with hunger. Serving that breakfast after the bell and making it a natural part of the 

school day is an effective, efficient way to reach kids with the critical nutrition they 
need. 

The Massachusetts legislature is considering breakfast after the bell legislation, HD 
591 and SD 267. We must act now to stand up for children and show our support. 

Right now, child hunger advocates are at the Massachusetts State House lobbying for 

this legislation. Join us by calling your member and letting them know this is 

important. A simple phone call to our legislators is one of the most powerful ways we 
can help. 

Find your legislators here.

It’s not hard. When you call, say your name and the town where you live. Then say 
you’d like this committee to know that you support breakfast after the bell legislation. 

MAKE THE CALL:

HUNGRY KIDS NEED YOU NOW

Hi. My name is _______, and I live in _________. 

I’m calling to urge my legislator to support HD 591 and SD 267, the breakfast after 
the bell legislation. Breakfast after the bell is the single most effective way to 

connect kids to the nutrition they need each morning, and these bills would increase 
access for 150,000 Massachusetts kids. 

We would never expect our students to do well without textbooks. We also can’t 
expect them to do well in school without the nutrition they need in the morning to fuel 

their brains and bodies. 

Please support breakfast after the bell legislation so hungry kids in our state get the 
food they need to grow up healthy, smart and strong. It’s important for our state. 

Thank you for taking my call. 
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